
 

29 June 2007 
 

SUNCORP RECEIVES FURTHER TAX ADVICE  
ON THE PROMINA MERGER 

 
To assist Promina shareholders in determining the tax implications with respect to 
the exchange of Promina Ordinary Shares, Suncorp has received advice from the 
Australian Taxation Office (ATO) which confirms that the market value of a Suncorp 
share for taxation purposes, at the merger date of 20 March 2007, was $21.1043.  
 
A copy of the ATO advice is attached. 
 
For further information regarding the tax implications of participating in the merger by 
way of Scheme of Arrangement, please refer to the Promina Scheme booklet and 
your tax advisor. 
 
Suncorp share registry enquiries should be directed to Link Market Services on 1300 
882 012.  
 
ENDS 
 
Notes:  
 
The ATO’s ruling on this issue is coded CR2007/25 and is available from 
www.ato.gov.au. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Media enquiries – Jamin Smith on 07 3835 5183 
Analyst / Investor enquiries – Karen Cush on 07 3836 1960 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








